Committee for Ballot Access and Retention

Report to LPGa ExCom: 08 Jul 2019

If you thought you’d heard loud trumpet fanfare recently, you were not hearing
things. There was much excitement over the weekend as the Committee Chair
finally was able to get himself out of the way so we can all get to work.

Not very exciting but important progress as we now have an operating
Discussion Forum at the Committee site, here

In time, after the members of the Committee have posted some meaningful
content, we will open this Forum to known LPGa members who wish to observe
our discussion. This will be soon, hopefully before the next ExCom meeting.
You will be notified when this is ready.

Your input and insight is welcome. The Committee can be contacted any time
through the Chair (preferred) or via any of the members.

Mark Mosley, Chair and Director of his own personal Trumpet orchestra


http://freedomindeed.com/lpga/committee.for.ballot.access/index.php

